
Subject: 09.03.2020- Message from Principal Jay Litwicki 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Please be aware that NPA will be recognizing Labor Day as a Federal Holiday and there will be no 

school on Monday 9/7/20. The weekly schedule will shift, so that Tuesday and Wednesday are 

mandatory zoom days next week and there will be no Wednesday schedule. 

Please reference the schedule linked below: 

Remote Learning Schedule with a Monday Holiday 

 

I hope everyone has a wonderful 3-day weekend and gets to enjoy some much needed and well-

deserved rest and relaxation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jay Litwicki, Principal 

Northland Preparatory Academy 
 


